
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: OCTOBER 7, 2025 

 

Intent to Issue a Clinical Procurement  

1 

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) is providing notice of intent to issue a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) in 2025 to existing Intensive Behavioral Health Services/Applied 

Behavioral Analysis (IBHS/ABA) providers interested in expanding services as an Early 

Childhood Intervention Treatment (ECIT) service provider.  

 The RFP will be posted on CBH Provider News Blast and on the CBH Clinical 

Procurement site.  

At this time, CBH is unable to answer questions related to the RFP.  

https://cbhphilly.org/
https://cbhphilly.org/cbh-providers/provider-network/clinical-procurements/
https://cbhphilly.org/cbh-providers/provider-network/clinical-procurements/

